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This year during Thanksgiving and the holidays, we were able to support families who 

needed some assistance in the following ways: 

●​ Our PTSO raised money at Thanksgiving time, and I had enough funds left over 

to also give families in need, a grocery gift card for the holidays! 

●​ The American Legion Post 293, in Purcellville, generously sponsored 3 families 

with holidays gift this season! 

●​ The Hillsboro Ruritan Club donated 40 Walmart gift cards for the Western 

Loudoun cluster (divided amongst the schools)!  

●​ The Knights of Columbus, Council 11136, donated 23 brand new winter coats for 

our students in need! 

●​ Our staff and Woodgrove family donated dozens of gift cards supporting families 

in need AND clothing, toys, and books for our Head Start preschool students! 

●​ Our Woodgrove DECA students had a Toy Drive and donated over 20 toys for 

our Head Start students! 

●​ A local Girl Scout troop donated bags filled with personal care items! 

My sincere thanks for the support you have given!  I hope you and your family have a 

wonderful holiday season! 

 

Deana Czaban 
Parent Liaison 

Woodgrove High School 


